## St Paul's Music Supporters Group Report – August 2016

## Meeting held 1st August 2016

Strings and Choral Concert took place on 16<sup>th</sup> August at Sandgate Town Hall. A combined concert featuring the middle and senior school choirs and ensembles. MSG held a raffle and sold hot and cold drinks, cakes, chips and chocolate and raised over \$600. Gifts of wine were provided for the supporting teachers and tutors.

Gala Jazz Dinner takes place on 27<sup>th</sup> August. Held at the Tavernetta, Carseldine this will feature a concert by the Wind bands followed by a 3 course dinner with Jazz. MSG are providing lucky door prizes and gifts for tutors.

MSG will attend Mrs Visser's Piano Recital on Sunday 28<sup>th</sup> August. Funds raised from entrance and raffle are donated to MSG.

The Music Captains are planning SPS Fest on 14<sup>th</sup> October which will replace Battle of the Bands. The new format will be held outdoors and is designed to encourage a wider audience. MSG will sell drinks and provide prize money.

A parents' information evening will take place shortly for the Hawaii tour group and from that point a Tour Supporters Committee will be formed.

Next meeting Monday 5th September 2016